
Thank you so much for accepting a Community Christmas Shoppe toy collection box at your place of 

business. This will be the 14th annual Community Christmas Shoppe powered by Ventura County non- 

profit, ACTION®.  Five ACTION Community Christmas Shoppes will be held this year on December 9th 

and 16th.   

We are collecting new, unwrapped toys to provide FREE Christmas gifts for 2,000 under-resourced 

families across Ventura County. Families are invited to their Community Christmas Shoppe through 

local social service agencies such as Interface and United Way. The ACTION® Community Christmas 

Shoppe is unique as it allows parents to choose toys with their own children’s needs in mind. 

 Additionally, it’s a fun and festive event with entertainment and crafts for the kids, music, 

refreshments, pictures with Santa, gift wrapping and lots of caring volunteers to make everyone feel 

welcome.  By hosting a toy collection box, you are playing a major role in helping to make this event 

possible. We thank you for your support! 

We will deliver the box during the first week of November and will pick up the toys you have collected 

on or after December 6th.  If you need toys picked up before that date, please call the ACTION® Office 

805.987.0300. 

Thank you again for your partnership!  

Dear Community Business Partner, 
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Sincerely, 

ACTION Community Christmas Shoppe Representative

4001 Mission Oaks Blvd. Suite S, Camarillo, CA 93012 ~ P:805.987.0300 F:805.987.0334 ~ ACTION@actionvc.org ~ www.actionvc.org 
ACTION is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization incorporated in 2006.  Tax ID #20-3883656


